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Dear Parents 
  
On Friday 13

th
 November it is World Kindness Day and also Children in Need day.  

 

Our school council have decided to celebrate this by inviting children to wear bright colours in 

addition to their normal uniform to school! For example children could wear their uniform along 

with bright socks, a bright hair scrunchie, a hat or t-shirt.  

 

We are not accepting donations in school this year but should you wish to make donation please 

do so using the ‘donate’ link at https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 

  
During the day children will be taking part in activities that explain what kindness is and ways 

that they can show kindness at school and at home! 

  
Many thanks 

   
School Council  
Miss Reid & Mrs Hicks  
 

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  
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